
 

 

Workshop mobile reporting for journalists from Belarus (everywhere in Europe) – 
apply now! 
 
Are you a journalist/media trainer from Belarus? Still living there or anywhere in Europe? Do you have 
basic skills in mobile reporting? Do you feel the need to get additional skills and learn about teaching 
concepts, that you can use for training journalists even in times like these? Are you looking for 
international contacts to exchange your experiences and expand your network?  
 
If yes, apply for “mobile reporting Belarus”  a five days training at Berlin Journalism School; , 
supported by the German Federal Foreign Office in the framework of #CivilSocietyCooperation.  
It will take place in Berlin from December 1st to 5th.  Five to six trainers or journalists - who preferably 
already have basic skills in mobile reporting - will learn the latest techniques for recording, editing, 
and streaming over-the-air video clips in just a few minutes during a five-day mobile reporting train-
the-trainer program. The participants will also meet German journalists or experts with a focus on 
Belarus. To have a positive and sustainable effect of the program in Belarus, all participants will pass 
on their skills and knowledge in an online video tutorial in Belarussian language.  
 

Participation in the training is free of charge, travel expenses (from all European countries) and 
accommodation costs are taken.  
 

Application is open to English-speaking journalists and journalistic trainers from Belarus of all ages 
with at least two years of professional experience. 
 
Please apply with a cover letter in which you describe both your professional background and the 
reasons for your application.  
Furthermore, we need a detailed curriculum vitae, if possible a proof of your knowledge of English 
and also a proof that you are/were working as a journalist. We will keep all applications confidential.  
  
Please also indicate if you have a smartphone using Android or ios-systems (Iphone oder Ipad). 
Finally, please let us know if you are vaccinated against Covid-19. 
 
Send these documents only via e-mail (pdf, in total not more than 5 MB) to 
<mobilereportingBY@berliner-journalisten-schule.de> not later than November 14th, 2021.  
 
If you have further questions, do not hesitate to contact Clemens Schöll, head of the program 
<clemens.schoell@berliner-journalisten-schule.de>.   
 

 

  

 


